
 
 
 
 
September 17, 2015 
 
VIA PERSONAL PICK-UP 
Mr. Phil Goyette 
Argionis & Associates LLC 
180 N. LaSalle St., Ste. 2105 
Chicago, IL 60601 
Email: pjg@argionislaw.com  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-192 Video 8/7/2015 
 
Dear Mr. Goyette: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On September 16, 2015, we received your request for a hard copy of video footage  of 
your client, , at the Millennium Park Station on August 7, 2015.  Additionally, you 
requested that we contact you when the video was available, so arrangements could be made to pick up 
the video at Metra’s offices.  
 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Risk Department is providing you with a CD containing the above 
requested video. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Enclosure 




